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Dear Incoming Fifth Graders,

We are very excited for a new school year and are looking forward to you joining us next year in fifth grade.  To ensure a smooth transition and to help maintain necessary skills, below is a list of skills in which you should be proficient to be successful in fifth grade. We encourage regular practice of these skills.
· Math Facts
· 100 facts in 3 minutes (addition/subtraction/ multiplication/division through 12’s)
· Reading
· A book log is attached to record summer reading and turn in on the first day of school for a reward!
· We encourage you to "tell someone" about the books you are reading over the summer.
· Writing
· Write paragraphs about summer activities
· Write paragraphs that describe things
· Write paragraphs that persuade
· Practice writing restated, complete sentences that answer questions
· 50 States and Capitals
· Practice identifying states, capitals and their locations
· Penmanship
· Practice proper Spalding Cursive 
· Memory Pieces
· Students will receive a Memory Pieces packet of pieces to choose recitation pieces from during the first week of school. The Gettysburg Address is required some time during the year and is attached to this Welcome Packet if you’d like to get a head start. 

Fifth grade students at Valley Academy are given a significant amount of independent work.  This is to reinforce skills learned in class and to assess their ability. Please visit the school website's Homework Helpers page for useful resources at:  https://valleyacademy.com/parents/student-resources/homework-helpers/. 
 We are looking forward to an exciting 2020-2021 school year with you and your parents!

	Sincerely,
Mrs. Breshears
	Mrs. Freeman
	Mrs. Lewandowsky
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